



Sr. E Davies, Sr. K Tommy, Sr. J Howard, Sr. C Hinton, Sr S McGrath Sick Bay

Tel: 01691 626529

5th March 2024

Dear Parent,

Reminder Notice - School Leaver Booster and MenACWY Vaccinations

Your child is eligible to receive the above vaccinations which are being given on Friday 15th March 2024 and this is a reminder for you to complete and submit the consent form if you have not already done so. The link to the consent form can be found in the letter sent to you via InTouch on 26th February and which is attached for ease of reference.

If you do not submit the form by the required date we will be unable to vaccinate your child and you will have to arrange for this to be done yourself.

Please submit the form whether or not you wish your child to be vaccinated.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286